
 

 

 
July 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Over the past two years, we have been working hard to reflect on a previous planning submission for 
a Sports Hall and develop a new facility and project that far better meets the needs of the school and 
the local community. We have worked with many community groups and potential stakeholders in this 
time, to develop a proposal which we know will be of huge benefit both to the school and local 
community.  
 

Our planning application for the development of a new Sports Hall and Sixth Form Centre has now 
been accepted and can be viewed here: 
https://online.wirral.gov.uk/planning/index.html?fa=getApplication&id=229610 
 

We hope that you will agree from the extensive documents submitted as part of this application, that 
this is a very deeply considered and thoughtful development. While there are many detailed 
documents for consideration here, the two documents that best summarise the proposal are: 

• 75522194691718615879:: ::5986 West Kirby Grammar School Design Access Statement P02 
• 4113664901718615598:: ::J10 Planning Statement June 2024 

Both documents will give you a good feel for how the project has been developed over the past two 
years and why we believe this is the best possible development for all parties.  
 

We would be most grateful if you would feel able, upon reading these documents, to make a 
representation in support of this development. To do this, when visiting the link above, please scroll 
down and click on the 'Click Here to Login' link in the 'Make a Representation' section. You will need 
to register for an account (in the top right of the window) if you have not previously done so. 
 

 
 

If this is proving difficult to do, you can also make a representation by 
emailing planningapplications@wirral.gov.uk and quoting our Planning Application Reference which is 
APP/24/00816. 
 

We understand that not all of you may feel able to support the development but thank you in advance 
to those of you who do feel able, as we are certain that this will be of huge benefit to our school and 
local community.  
 
All the best, 
 
Mr S Clarke 
Headteacher 
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